
 

Accendo Medicare Supplement discontinuation in North Carolina  

effective June 28 

Effective June 28, we will be discontinuing our Accendo Medicare Supplement offering in 

North Carolina. 

Sales materials for Accendo Medicare Supplement plans in North Carolina will be available 

until June 16.  

This change does not affect the availability of our other Aetna Medicare Supplement insurance 

plans. 

No impact to existing policyholders or renewal commissions 

 

The closure of the Accendo Medicare Supplement product in North Carolina will not impact 

your existing policyholders. Commission renewals will continue to be paid on your existing 

Accendo Medicare Supplement policies. 

You can submit applications through June 28 

The last application submission and signature date for Accendo Medicare Supplement plans in 

North Carolina will be June 28, 2023. This applies to both electronic and paper applications. We 

will no longer accept new applications for Accendo Medicare Supplement policies in North 

Carolina after June 28. 

You have other Aetna Medicare Supplement options available 

We’re committed to maintaining competitive Medicare Supplement offerings in North Carolina.  

We will continue to offer AHIC 7% household discount in North Carolina. 
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